
Welcome to the spring semester at SUNY Cortland!  I’m so glad you are here.  I am Cheryl Smith, the 
Coordinator of Non-Traditional Student Support and I work in the Advisement and Transition office in 
Brockway Hall Jacobus Lounge. 
 
Why are you receiving this newsletter?  SUNY Cortland defines non-traditional students at those who are 
24 years of age, or regardless of age, those who have dependent children, employed full-time or have 
had a break in education since high school or military experience, or, perhaps, you are a commuter. 
 
We hope this newsletter offers you timely and helpful information. 
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https://webapp.cortland.edu/Formstack/Services/Forward?form=4001515&viewkey=Az6Bp2PLZU
https://www2.cortland.edu/offices/advisement-and-transition/nontrads/lounge.dot
https://www2.cortland.edu/offices/advisement-and-transition/nontrads/ntso.dot
https://cortland.campuslabs.com/engage/
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